
The visit of Mr. Jeremy Kinsman, Assistant Deputy Minister of

Communication Canada, lead to promising contacts for direct cooperation

between Canadian and German television producers.

Both sides recommend to their television institutions to increase

the existing cooperation in the field of coproduction.


